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CARS’ REMOVAL ORDERED 
FOR SPRUCING UP ROADS

Municipality issues notices to remove cars that encroached roads
DT News Network
news@dt.bh
Manama 

The Southern Area 
Municipality of the 

Kingdom has taken a major 
step to beautify the roads 
encroached by cars. The cars 
parked along side the roads, 
especially in East Riffa, West 
Riffa, Askar, Jaw and parts of 
Sanad and Isa Town will be 
removed soon in a bid to give a 
facelift to the area. 

The municipality has already 
issued notices to the owners 
of the cars, who parked the 
cars with ‘for sale’ stickers on 
them. The municipality has 
given a specific time limit to 
remove these illegally parked 
cars. “If the cars are not shifted 
within the specific time, the 
municipality will tow the cars 
away,” the Public Relations 

and Media Department of the 
Southern Area Municipality 

said in a statement. 
“If the cars are towed away 

by the municipality, all the 
cost incurred for this purpose 

should be borne by the owners 
of the car,” it warned. 

The initiative came 
after the municipality 
received complaints that the 

abandoned cars have been 
marring the beauty of the 
area. “The presence of these 
cars are also annoying people 
in  the neighbourhood,” the 
municipality said.

“Municipality has already 
taken action by issuing notices 
to owners of the abandoned 
cars. Now it is time for 
the car owners to act,” it  
added.
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Chief of staff inspects 
BDF unit, meets officials 
DT News Network
Manama 

Chief of Staff of the Bahrain 
Defence Force (BDF) 

Lieutenant-General Dheyab 
bin Saqr Al Nuaimi yesterday 
paid an inspection visit to a 
BDF unit.

The chief of staff was 
welcomed by the unit’s 
commander and senior 
officers, and was briefed on 
the unit’s work progress, plans, 
training programmes, as well 

as combat and administrative 
readiness. He also met other 
officials there.

He said that the unit was 

on the right track regarding 
dedication and constant 
keenness to achieve the expected 
combat and administrative 
readiness, alongside other BDF 
units. He noted that the unit’s 
development would go hand in 
hand with the rehabilitation of 
its military personnel.

He lauded the key role 
played by the unit’s officers, 
non-commissioned officers 
and members, and wished 
them further success.
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